
KDS Elementary Hosts Doughnuts with Dad 

KDS Elementary School students and the men in their lives were treated to “Doughnuts with Dad” 

on an early Friday morning in August. The event, sponsored by the Parent Teacher Organization 

(PTO), was held in Becker Hall.  With Kindergarten and 1
st
 grade arriving at 7:30 and grades 2, 3, 

and 4 at 8:00 a.m., the line of students and dads stretched out onto the front lawn of Becker Hall. 

Before the end of the event, more than 225 dads, grandfathers, uncles, and brothers came to enjoy 

a doughnut and some fellowship with 450 elementary aged members of their families. More than 50 

dozen doughnuts and 23 gallons of orange and apple juice were consumed.  

KDS Elementary Principal Keith Buchanan 

said, “This was a day for the adult men in the 

lives of the children to spend a few minutes 

eating a doughnut and sharing time with them 

before heading off to school. We were blown 

away by the numbers. Thanks to our PTO for 

sponsoring this event. Coming up in September 

we will be hosting ‘Muffins with Mom’. The men 

set the bar high today, but I know the ladies in 

these kids’ lives will turn out for their children as 

well.”  

 


